#### بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم امتحان المتقدمين للوظائف التعليمية لعام 2006

الزمن: ساعتان

اختبار اللغة الإنجليزية

التاريخ: / /

### يتكون هذا الاختبار من خمسين فقرة من نوع الاختيار من متعدد، وعلى المشترك اختيار رمل الإجابة الصحيحة، ونقلها إلى الجدول المرفق.

1)	I'm sorry, you can't come in at the moment because wethe house decorated				
	right now.				
	a) have had	b) will have	c) had	d) are having.	
2)	Try	the door really har	d if you want to	open it.	
	a) pushing	b) push	c) pushes	d) pushed.	
3)	Ico	me to the conclusi	on that nowaday	ys nobody cares about any thing.	
	a) will	b) had	c) have	d) do	
4)	They	for 3 hours	when the storm	suddenly broke.	
a) had been running b) have been running c) are running d) will be runn					
5)	I assumed you paying for the repairs until the end of last year.				
	a) have been	b) had been	c) was been	d) are being	
6)	Shctrying to pass her driving test but fails every time.				
	a) kept	b) is keeping	c) had kept	d) keeps	
7)	India and Iran	will continue to de	epen ties and	bilateral projects,	
	including building pipelines and a multi-billion dollar gas deal.				
	a) carry off	b) carry throu	igh c) carry o	on with d) carry away	
8)	Modem Asian	restaurants in Jaka	rta have an	history.	
	a) extended	b) external	c) extrac	eted d) exude	
9)	If you want to	join that club, you	have to	a form and send it to my secretary	
	a) fill up	b) fill out	c) fill into	d) fill over	
				42	

0) Last week Ithat book you wanted in a small shop.							
a) came up b) came into c) came across d) came by							
11) My mother let melate when I was a child.							
a) to stay out b) stayed out c) stay out d) staying out							
12) I hadfish andchips for dinner.							
a) a $\$ a b) the $\$ x c) the $\$ the d) x $\$ x							
13) You can trust John to have every thing							
a) over control b) through control c) under control d) for control.							
14) I know youyour best last week.							
a) do b) did c) made d) have made							
15) We won't go to the film unless theyin the next five minutes.							
a) arrived b) have arrived c) don't arrive d) arrive							
16) If Alitwice, he wouldn't have made such a stupid mistake.							
a) has thought b) had thought c) thought d) has been thought							
17) Sami asked me," Why do you want to study French?" The correct inversion for this							
sentence in the reported speech is:							
a) Why I wanted to study French. b) Why wanted I to study French.							
c) Why I want to study French. d) Why do you want to study French?							
18) People must leave bicycles in the driveway. Bicyclesin the driveway.							
a) must not left b) must not been left							
c) must not being left d) must not be left.							
19) Why don't you take a break? Would you like to havecoffee ?							
a) any b) some c) few d) a few							
20) He moved quite (asthe had a broken leg.							
a) even if b) although c) despite d) however							

21)-The house1 lived in is 150 years old.
a) where b) who c) which d) whose
22)chicken is harmful nowadays.
a) Freeze b) Frozen c) Freezing d) Freezes.
23) There was no change in her mind as she was quiteabout her decision and
wouldn't consider any alternative.
a) attractive b) attentive c) adamant d) adjoined
24) Unfortunately, information concerning the latest crisis in the state government is
arriving "piece meal":
a) incorrectly b) delayed c) bit by bit d) as a whole.
25) The critics had to admit that the balletwas superb.
a) procrastinate b) performance c) pathology d) psychosomatic.
26) I'm absolutelyof roller coaster, I just don't get why people like them
a) frightened b) scared c) afraid d) terrified
27) When I touched the cat, itmy arm.
a) fractured b) bruised c) injured d) scratched
28) The final "ed" in the verb 'worked' is
a) /d/ b) /t/ c) /id/ d) /ed/
29) All the following are word pairs except one:
a) cat/ cart b) sat/ seat c) chess/ checse d) pen/ pan
30) One of the following words doesn't contain the sound / $\theta$ /:
a) thing b) throw c) breathe d) thumb
31) You have seen an accident and you want someone to lend you his mobile to phone
the hospital. You say:
a) Can you lend me your mobile? B) Can you lend me your, mobile?
c) I wonder if you could possibly lend me your mobile?
NI CLI TO LLI

- 32) You want to advise your daughter not to stay up late studying. You say:
  - a) You should stay up too late.
- b) You shouldn't stay up too late.
- c) You shouldn't stay, up too late.
- d) Don't stay up too late.
- 33) A "Talc of two cities" is a novel for:
  - a) Thomas Chester b) Gilbert Chesterton c) Charles Dickens d) James Child.
- 34) Which of the following plays isn't for William Shakespeare:
  - a) Othello b) As you like it c) The Sullen lovers
- 35) Anton Chekhov was a .......
  - a) German writer b) Serbian write
- b) Serbian writer c) Swedish writer d) Russian writer

d) King Lear

#### - Read the following text then answer the questions:

It was a cold night in September. The rain was drumming on the car roof as George and Maric Winston drove through the empty country roads towards the house of their friends, the Harrisons, where they were going to attend a party to celebrate the engagement of the Harrisons' daughter, Lisa. As they drove, they listened to the local radio station, which was playing classical music.

They were about five miles from their destination when the music on the radio was interrupted by a news announcement:

"The Cheshire police have issued a serious warning after a man escaped from Colford Mental Hospital earlier this evening. The man, John Downey, is a murderer who killed six people before he was captured two years ago. He is described as large, very strong and extremely dangerous. People in the Cheshire area are warned to keep their doors and windows locked, and to call the police immediately if they see anyone acting strangely."

Maric shivered. "A crazy killer. And he's out there somewhere. That's scary." "Don't worry about it," said her husband. "We're nearly there now. Anyway, we have more important things to worry about. This car is losing power for some reason — it must be that old problem with the carburetor. If it gets any worse, we'll have to stay at the Harrisons' tonight and get it fixed before we travel back tomorrow."

As he spoke, the car began to slow down. George pressed the accelerator, but the engine only coughed. Finally they rolled to a halt, as the engine died completely. Just as they stopped, George pulled the car off the road, and it came to rest under a large tree.

"Blast!" said George angrily. "Now we'll have to walk in the rain." "But that'll take us an hour at least," said Marie. "And I have my high-heeled shoes and my nice clothes on. They'll be ruined!"

"Well, you'll have to wait while I run to the nearest house and call the Harrisons. Someone can come out and pick us up," said George.

"But George! Have you forgotten what the radio said? You can't leave me alone here!"

"You'll have to hide in the back of the car. Lock all the doors and lie on the floor in the back, under this blanket. No-one will see you. When I come back, I'll knock three times on the door. Then you can get up and open it. Don't open it unless you hear three knocks." George opened the door and slipped out into the rain. He quickly disappeared into the blackness.

Marie quickly locked the doors and settled down under the blanket in the back for a long wait. She was frightened and worried, but she was a strong-minded woman. She had not been waiting long, however, when she heard a strange scratching noise. It seemed to be coming from the roof of the car.

Marie was terrified. She listened, holding her breath. Then she heard three slow knocks, one after the other, also on the roof of the car. Was it her husband? Should she open the door? Then she heard another knock, and another. This was not her husband. It was somebody -- or something -- clse. She was shaking with fear, but she forced herself to lie still. The knocking continued -- bump, bump, bump, bump,

Many hours later, as the sun rose, she was still lying there. She had not slept for a moment, The knocking had never stopped, all night long. She did not know what to do. Where was George? Why had he not come for her?

Suddenly, she heard the sound of three or four vehicles, racing quickly down the road. All of them pulled up around her, their tires screeching on the road. At last! Someone had come! Marie sat up quickly and looked out of the window.

The three vehicles were all police cars, and two still had their lights flashing. Several policemen leapt out. One of them rushed towards the car as Maric opened the door. He took her by the hand.

"Get out of the car and walk with mc to the police vehicle. miss. You're safe now. Look straight ahead. Keep looking at the police car. Don't look back. Just don't look back."

Something in the way he spoke filled Marie with cold horror. She could not help herself. About ten yards from the police car, she stopped, turned and looked back at the empty

George was hanging from the tree above the car, a rope tied around his neck. As the wind blew his body back and forth, his feet were bumping gently on the roof of the car -- bump, bump, bump, bump.

36) Where were the Winston's a) home going when this incident b) to Colford Mental Hospital happened?

c) to a party

d) to the police station

37) What was the reason for the a) Six people, including John Downey, news announcement on the radio?

had been murdered.

b) A dangerous prisoner had escaped.

c) The police were warning of accidents on the roads in the bad weather.

d) Some people had been seen acting strangely in the Cheshire area.

38) What did George think was a) causing the trouble with the b) car?

the rain drumming on the roof

the accelerator

d) he had no idea

the carburetor

39) Why did he pull the car off a) to have a rest the road?

b) to go for a walk

c) to walk to the nearest house

d) it broke down.

- 40) There were.....vehicles, racing a) two quickly down the road. b) three c) four d) five 41) Where did George set off to a) the Mental Hospital walk to? b) the nearest house c) the Harrison's' house d) the police station 42) What made Marie so frightened a) There was a strange sound as she waited in the car? coming from the roof. b) She could see a man acting strangely outside the car. c) Some police cars came racing down the road. d) She was afraid of the rain and the dark. 43) Why did the policeman tell her a) He didn't want her to see the body not to look back when he of her husband. brought her out of the car? b) The killer was waiting behind her. c) He wanted her to forget
  - e. He wanted her to forget everything that had happened during the night.
    - d) He didn't want her to see the damage done to the car.
  - 44) In "Several policemen leapt a) Threw out," "leapt" means b) Jumped c) Shouted
  - Drove

    45) Why did Marie stay in the car a) She was afraid to go out in the when George left?

    dark.
    - b) So no- one would steal the car.
    - Her clothes weren't suitable for the rain.
    - d) She wanted to get some sleep.

40)	- The logical order for the reaching process is.
	a) using tangible aids semi tangible concrete.
	b)semi tangible aids concrete using tangible aids
	c)concrete using tangible aids semi tangible
	d) using tangible aids concrete semi tangible
47)	) The first step in preparing a lesson plan is to specify the :

- a) procedures b) methods and techniques c)behavioral objectives d ) evaluation
- 48) The term "Those with special needs" refers to:
  - a) talented and retarded b) retarded only
  - c) talented only d) mentally disabled
- 49) One of the following verbs used in forming behavioral objectives is not recognized or assessed:
- a) write b)draw c) understand d) differentiate
- 50) "English for Palestine" series is mainly built on:
  - a) grammatical method b) translation method
  - c) direct method d) communicative method

# تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع

# منصة يوفيرست التعليمية

## تابعنا ليصلك كل جديد:

موقعنا	تليجرام	انستجرام	فيس بوك
		Image: Control of the	f

اضغط على الرمز لتنتقل لصفحاتنا على السوشيال ميديا

## روابط قد تهمك:

https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/	المكتبة الفلسطينية الشاملة
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/firstgrades/	المرحلة الإبتدائية
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/secondstages/	المرحلة الإعدادية
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/secgrades	المرحلة الثانوية
/https://gazayoufirst.com/twagihipal	توجيهي فلسطين
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/teacherbag/	حقيبة المعلم الفلسطيني
https://gazayoufirst.com/sh-pal/materials/	المواد التدريبية
https://gazayoufirst.com/tarbeia/	أسئلة تربية للتوظيف
/https://en.gazayoufirst.com	منصة يوفيرست English

## رابط تطبيق ESL Quizzes

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.eslquizzes.quiz

## منصة يوفيرست التعليمية

للتواصل عبر الإيميل: info@gazayoufirst.com

للتواصل عبر الجوال: 970592867545+